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Walsh, Matthew

From: Florence, David

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2023 9:06 AM

To: Walsh, Matthew

Subject: FW: South Street Parking

 

 

From: Keith Burbank <kjburbs@gmail.com>  

Sent: Friday, September 9, 2022 2:51 PM 

To: Florence, David <DFlorence@concordpolice.com> 

Subject: South Street Parking 

 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments 

unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe] 

Hi Dave, my name is Keith Burbank, I am a resident on South St (172), have owned this house since 2004.  

 

About 6 or 7 years ago when Abbot Downing was being built, new time restrictions for parking were put in place 

stretching from Conant drive south.  The restrictions are no parking between 7-9am and 2-4pm.  I believe at the time it 

may have been done because the construction at Abbot Downing had caused parents who were picking up or 

visiting the school to park down South Street which was a nuisance to us residents.  It had never been an issue in my 

recollection up until the construction had started. 

 

The restrictions have not really been much of an issue for us homeowners, since parking enforcement has not done 

anything about it and probably because before 2020 none of us were home working during the day, but now a lot of us 

are and frequently park our car on the street as many other residents of South St are able to do.  In the last 3 months I 

have twice had to run outside and talk to a parking enforcement person so I could move my car because it was now after 

2 and before 4 during the work day, and they were about to ticket me.   

 

I'm not sure the parking restriction is still serving a purpose, there are dropoff/pickup lanes and parking at both the 

schools. I could be wrong, but I wonder if this could be looked at or if you have any insight you could provide 

me.  Thanks. 

 

-Keith 


